MAINE TOWNSHIP HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 207

AGENDA FOR PUBLIC HEARING ON
PROPOSED CONTRACT FOR OUTSOURCING OF DRIVER EDUCATION
April 19, 2021
5:30 p.m.

Held virtually and on Livestream (link will be posted at maine207.org/agendas-minutes-video/)
The Board President has further determined that it is not feasible for the public or a member of the public body, chief

legal counsel, or chief administrative officer to be present at the public body’s regular meeting location due to the
health concerns related to COVID-19.

1.  STATE PURPOSE OF HEARING - (S. Messmer)
Public hearing on a proposed contract for outsourcing of Driver Education
2. REPORT ON HEARING - (S. Messmer)
The notice for the public hearing was published in the Daily Herald on April 9, 2021.
3. DISCUSSION - (S. Messmer)
At this time, citizens who are present are invited to direct questions or make statements to the
members of the Board of Education and administrators relative to the proposed contract for

outsourcing of Driver Education.

4. ADJOURN THE PUBLIC HEARING - (S. Messmer)



